From: Jason Weathers

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063
Date: Friday, March 1, 2019 2:14:01 PM

To whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose HB 3063. It interferes with our basic human rights. In my opinion, based
on personal experience, the influenza vaccines are made on a best guess of which strains will
be prevalent each year.

I recieved the vaccine yearly until I was 16 or 17, when I was then allowed to make most of
my own medical decisions. Up until that point, when my father or I would receive an
influenza vaccine we would have an awful flu season filled with sickness ranging from flu to
head cold. My best guess is that the influenza vaccines were compromising our immune
system and leaving us more susceptible to colds and viruses. I believe this info to be accurate
because after my father and I both stopped receiving the influenza vaccine we stopped getting
sick every year all year.

Now nearly 16 years later, I am responsible for the well being of my children. The pros and
cons of vaccines and whether a child should receive one should be an educated decision made
by the children's parents after receiving counseling from a physician.

Please consider my little piece of true life when making your decision.

Sincerely,

Kelly M. Weathers

"Keep moving forward" -Walt Disney
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